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NEW SPACES: Our city‘s living room. The Hugenottenhalle and the city library are to be rebuilt and become a ‚New Space‘ for the 
whole city. Take part in an art project and show us where you like to be with others. Send us a photo of your favorite corner, whether 
it‘s the living room, garden, balcony or kitchen, and show us: Where do you feel comfortable together? Be a part of the project and 
help shaping our future. Participate until August 18th! How? You have three options:

On August 28th, 2024 at 7 p.m. we will show your submissions at the opening of the Week of Tolerance and Humanity 2024 on ‚New 
Spaces‘ in the Hugenottenhalle. The results of the architectural competition for the hall will also be shown there.

1. Take a photo
2. Scan the QR code
3. Upload the photo anonymously

Use the QR code overleaf.	

1. Take a photo
2. Attach the photo to an email
3. Send the email to:

Christopher.George@stadt-neu-isenburg.de
	

1. Take a photo
2. Have the photo developed
3. Send the photo by post to: 
Hugenottenhalle, Christopher George
Frankfurter Str. 152, 63262 Neu-Isenburg	


